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Tonight’s events for the Carrollton School District are cancelled for tonight.

Carrollton’s varsity boys were scheduled to play Illinois School for the Deaf and 
Brussels junior varsity was scheduled to play at Carrollton. The junior high girls 
volleyball game was scheduled to be played at Jerseyville St. Francis.

The boys varsity basketball game has been rescheduled for 2 p.m. Saturday, Feb. 2.


